
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FOR WRITTEN QUOTES 

The Everett Housing Authority, the Awarding Authority, invites written quotes from electrical contractors 
for the Service Lateral Replacement project for the Everett Housing Authority in Everett, Massachusetts, in 
accordance with the documents prepared by Nangle Engineering Inc. 

The Project consists of: Demolition of the existing and failed service lateral conductors, and installation of 
replacement service lateral conductors and ducts, including all earthwork and coordination and 
cooperation with the electric utility.  

The work is estimated to cost $48,000.00 

Quotes are subject to M.G.L. c.149 §44A (2)(B) & to state prevailing wage rates as required by M.G.L. c.l49 
§§26 to 27H inclusive. 

Written quotes will be received until 2:00 p.m., Thursday, May 16, 2024. 

This project is being electronically quoted (“E-Bid”).  All quotes shall be prepared and submitted online 
at www.Projectdog.com and received no later than the date & time specified above.  Hard copy quotes 
will not be accepted by the Awarding Authority.  For E-Bid Tutorial and Instructions, download the 
Supplemental Instructions to Bidders for Electronic Bid Projects from www.Projectdog.com.  For 
assistance, contact Projectdog, Inc. at 978-499-9014.  

Quote forms and contract documents will be available at www.Projectdog.com or for pick-up at: 
Projectdog, Inc, 18 Graf Road, Suite 8 Newburyport, MA 978-499-9014 (M-F 8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m.), on 
Wednesday, May 1, 2024. 

Contract documents will be available online and for purchase at www.Projectdog.com, project code 
861916. 

Contractors requesting contract documents to be mailed to them shall include a separate check for 
$35.00 per set, payable to Projectdog, Inc. to cover mail and handling costs.   

The job site will be available for observation on Thursday, May 9, 2024. Quoters must contact Nangle 
Engineering Inc. (gpnangle@nangleengineering.com or (978) 777-7650) prior to close of business on 
Tuesday prior to schedule an appointment for the observation.  

The observation is an opportunity to examine the existing conditions and the conditions under which the 
Work must proceed. It is not an opportunity to ask questions or obtain interpretation of the quote 
documents. So that all parties are on an equal footing, all questions must be submitted in writing to the e-
mail address on the front cover of the project manual on or before the Friday prior to the date for the 
receipt of quotes. Any statements made at the site observation are non-binding. 

Stephen Kergo 
Executive Director 

May 1, 2024 
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